
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink (& Pudsey!)…… 
 
Good afternoon to you all. We have had another action-packed week here at Ebor Gardens. 
The teachers thoroughly enjoyed meeting so many of you to talk to you about how well your 
children are doing in our Parent Consultations this week. It is always a pleasure (and really 
meaningful) to share the learning and progress children are making in these meetings. If you 
didn't manage to attend a meeting, your class teacher will be getting in touch to arrange on 
with you as soon as possible. Equally, you could catch them at the classroom door to        ar-
range. As you may be able to tell from the “slightly different to normal” newsletter, the week 
ended with an exciting (and energetic) Children in Need day—planned by Miss Iredale and 
the school council who started the day with an informative assembly. The 
children thoroughly enjoyed the “Balloon-a-thon” (see the pictures on page 
4) and enjoyed the other CIN activities throughout the day. With help from 
your generous selves, we have raised a massive £313.89 (and we are still 
awaiting some more to come in….). This is an AMAZING amount of money 
that is going to a really important charity. THANK YOU SO MUCH!              
Have a lovely weekend everyone! 
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Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 90.7% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
Our Biscuit Bears went to Reception 2 & 4LB for the best attendance this week. 

The classes with an extra playtime for attendance at 97%+ are 4LB & 6NP . 

For 100% attendance, 4LB have earned a pizza party. 

N— 75% Rec 1— 88%  Rec 2— 89%  1HM– 86% 1FA— 88% 2HW— 87% 2NI— 86% 3NB—94% 

3JH— 87% 4LB— 100%  4RM— 91% 5HW– 96% 5GA— 96% 6NP— 98% 6CH—95%  
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Autumn Term 2022 Dates 

Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

Tuesday 22nd November 2022—School Photo Day 

Monday 28th November 2022—Book Fair in School 

Friday 2nd December 2022—Pantomime in school 

Wednesday 7th December 2022—Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 13th December 2022—EYFS Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 14th December 2022— KS1 Christmas Performance 

Thursday 15th December 2022—LKS2 & UKS2 Christmas Performances 

Thursday 15th December 2022—Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 16th December 2022—Christmas Parties in school 

Friday 16th December 2022—School closes for Christmas holiday at 1pm. 
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Autumn 2 Learning 

As well as all the exciting English and Maths this half term, we will also be    

finding out about Light and Sound (Physics theme) in our science lessons across 

school, finding out how light travels and what makes sounds enjoyable.            

In Geography, Key stage 1 will be learning about the seasons and weather.   

LKS2 will be investigating rivers & mountains and UKS2 will be finding out 

about climate and biomes. Our Design Technology work this half term has a 

sewing focus and we will see upcycled cut-shirts turning into cushions, puppets 

and keyrings appearing from classrooms. Music continues to play an important 

part and children will be continuing to sing and compose music across the 

school. Children in Key Stage 2 will still be learning a musical instrument. The 

Djembe (drum) and other percussion in Year 3 and Year 4 and Year 5 and 6 will 

continue to learn how to play the Ukulele. More detailed curriculum                 

information for each of the phases in school is featured on the phase          

newsletters sent out in week one of this half-term. 

Nursery Places 

We still have a few places available in 

our Nursery.   

Give us a call on 0113 2482750 to    

apply for one of the places or to      

apply for September 23. 

 

Easy Fundraising 

We’re now registered with Easyfundraising, 

which means you can help us for FREE. 

Over 7,000 brands will donate to us when 

you use Easyfundraising to shop with them 

– at no extra cost to yourself! All you need 

to do is sign up and remember to use easy-

fundraising whenever you shop online. It’s 

easy and completely FREE! These dona-

tions really mount up, so please sign up to 

support us using the following link:  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ebor-

gardens-primary-academy/?utm_campaign=raise-

more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-en-

n1i   

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ebor-gardens-primary-academy/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-en-n1i
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ebor-gardens-primary-academy/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-en-n1i
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ebor-gardens-primary-academy/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-en-n1i
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ebor-gardens-primary-academy/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-en-n1i


 

 

This Week… Children In Need 
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